

ĐỀ KIỂM TRA GIỮA HỌC KỲ II
NĂM HỌC 2025-2026 (TIẾNG ANH 7)

A. LISTENING (2.0 pts)

I. Listen to five short conversations and choose the correct answer. You will listen to the conversations twice. There is one example (1.0 pt)

1. What did the boy wash ?

- A. bowls B. cups C. glasses

2. What did Sue buy ?

- A. breadandcoffee B. coffee and fruit C. bread and fruit

3.What'sthe babydoing ?

- A. take of his shoes B. eating C. reading a story

4.Whereis the cheese ?

- A. in your bag B. under your a bag C. next to your

II. Listen information about Emma and tick True/ False (1pts)

The lake cafe			
Her name is Ann		True	False
1	Ann is 13 years old		
2	She comes to this cafe every day.		
3	Cheese is her favourite.		
4	She would like to eat chicken.		

B. GRAMMAR - VOCABULARY - LANGUAGE FUNCTION (3,5 pts)

I. Circle the word that has the underlined part pronounced differently (0.5 pt)

1. A. station B. plane C. pavement D. plant

2. A. near B. weather C. appear D. clear

II. Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete these sentences. (3pts)

1. The film was so _____ that the audience couldn't stop laughing.

A. moving B. frightening C. funny D. violent

2. Children _____ ride their bikes dangerously.

A. shouldn't B. must C. should D. can

3. _____ they eat moon cakes at the festival last year? – Yes, they did.

A. Were B. Did C. Was D. Do

4. You must _____ a helmet when you ride a motorbike.

A. have B. take C. put D. wear

5. _____ is it from your house to school? – About 2 kilometers.

A. How long B. How far C. How D. What

6. The acting in the film was good. _____, I didn't like its story.

A. However B. But C. Though D. So

7. This road is very _____ during the rush hour.

A. crowding B. bumpy C. crowded D. slippery

8. _____ my uncle lives far away, he comes back home every week.

A. However B. But C. Because D. Although

9. A film that shows real life events or stories is a _____

A. fantasy B. documentary C. comedy D. horror film

Fill in the blanks with the appropriate words

WELCOME TO OUR FESTIVAL

Con Son- Kiep Bac festival in Hai Duong (10).....held unnuually in Autumn featuring (11)..... ceremonies, cultural activities, and historical commemorations (12)..... September 24th to October 4th. Welcome you to join.

10. A. is B. are C. was D. were

11. A. tradition B. traditional C. traditionally D. a tradition

12. A. to B. from C. and D. or

C. READING – 2,5pts

I. Choose the word or phrase among A, B, C or D that best fits the blank space in the following passage. (1 pts)

TRAFFIC

There is too much traffic (1) _____ our roads. In rush hours, it may take 20 minutes to go through a 02-kilometer road by motorbike.

Everyone agrees that something has to be done to solve this problem. No one likes (2) _____ much time going to school or the work place. Going home even (3) _____ more time. It is not easy to build more or upgrade the roads (4) _____ it is expensive. So, the answer here is to reduce the number of vehicles.

Public transport may be the solution to the traffic jam. The problem is that time is golden, so not everyone agrees to wait for means of public (5) _____ such as buses or trains.

1. A. in	B. at	C. on	D. of
2. A. spend	B. to spend	C. spends	D. spent
3. A. take	B. to take	C. taking	D. takes
4. A. because	B. so	C. and	D. or
5. A. road	B. vehicle	C. transport	D. traveling

II. Choose the item among A, B, C or D that best answers the question about passage (1.5 pts). Charlie Chaplin was an English actor, director, producer, and composer. He is known as the most creative person of the silent-film era. Charlie Chaplin's portrayal of the tramp won the hearts of people all over the world.

Chaplin was born in London on the 16th of April, 1889. He spent his childhood in poverty and hardship. In 1910 he began to perform pantomime in the United States. He first appeared on screen in 1914. He created his world-famous character, the Tramp, and he played this classic role in more than 70 films during his career. He also composed background music for most of his films. In 1972 Chaplin received an Honorary Academy Award for 'the incalculable effect he has had in making motion pictures the art form of this century'. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977, at his home in Switzerland.

1. When did he start appearing in films?

A. In 1910

B. In 1914

C. In 1972

D. In 1941

2. In about how many films did he play the Tramp?

- A. over seventy B. Seventeen C. Twenty-five D. less Seventy

3. What is Charlie Chaplin's job?

- A. actor B. director C. producer and compose D. All are correct

4. Which of the following is **NOT** true?

- A. Charlie Chaplin was an English artist.
B. He received an award in 1972.
C. He played classical music.
D. Chaplin died on the 25th of December, 1977.

5. Where did he die?

- A. Switzerland. B. Paris C. London D. Newyork

D. WRITING - 2,0 pts I. Rewrite each sentence so that it stays the same in meaning as the given one. (1.0 pt) 1. The distance from Thanh Mien to Hai Duong City is about 25 km.

=> **It** _____

2. My father has a car, but he often goes to work by motorbike.

=> **Although** _____

3. What is the distance between your school and the nearest bus stop?

=> **How far** _____

4. He was tired. He still performed the lion dance.

(use: *However*)

=> _____

5. It is a good idea for students to go to school by bike every day. (use: *should*)

=> **Students** _____

II. Write a paragraph of about 60 words about your favourite festival (1 pts)

.....